
LIBERTY TOWNSHIP RECREATION COMMISSION 
  Regular Meeting Minutes April 28, 2015 

 
The meeting was called order at 7:05 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law.  
 
Roll call  
Present: Chairman Dan Gaeta, Vice Chair Suzanne Buchanan, Andy Cassini, Kelsey Fisher, Karin 
Sabo, Amanda Loguidice, first alternate Jennifer Pandorf, second alternate Cathy O’Byrne   
Absent: Mike Doyle 
  
Minutes  
The minutes of March 31, 2015 were approved as corrected on a motion by the Chair, second 
by Ms. Buchanan with all in favor. 
 
Public Discussion 
A representative form the WC Health Dept. spoke about the Mayors’ Wellness Campaign. 
 
Correspondence  
Project Graduation request for donation. The Commission, as a government entity cannot make 
donations.  
Arthur Strock requesting boat launch fee be reinstated. The decision is the Twp. Committee’s.  
 
Reports 
 Baseball- Mr. Crisafulli reported the fields have been resized. Problems with the League 
were discussed. 
 Softball- Ms. Sabo reported one incident between a coach and a Liberty parent.  
 Soccer- Mr. Murphy reported registration will be held June 10 and 20 at the municipal 
building. Discussion was held concerning Independence fees.  
  Beach- The new dock has been installed.   
 Fields- The credit with Blue Ridge Lumber could be used for fence repairs.  
  Field use for the Amateur Baseball Association was approved with condition that 
recreation scheduling comes first, field maintenance will be performed, and a certificate of 
insurance be provided on a motion by Ms. Fisher, seconded by Mr. Cassini with all in favor. 
  Community Day- Ms. Fisher reported Amusements will be held from 2-6 pm, food from 
2-8 pm, and the fishing derby will be held at 11am 
 Adult activities- Ms. Loguidice reported a campfire will be held at the beach at the 
beginning of June. Trial exercise classes can he held in kickboxing, tai chi, yoga & pilates for a 
fee of $80 to the instructors and a fee of $100 to the Firehouse. All instructors have insurance.  
 
Other Discussion 
 Discussion was held on the possible merging of the youth sports programs with 
Independence.  
   
  
Adjournment   8:56 PM   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Eileen Greason, Secretary  


